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Our Vision

To glorify God

To preach the gospel
To disciple the saved
To plant local churches

Want to know more?
Check out our blog @
brownstocambodia.
wordpress.com

Prayer Requests

e Safety while
travelling

e Additional support

e The meetings that
God desires for us

e God's blessing on our
current supporters

October 6, 2012
Dear Praying Friends:

Once again we are glad to report the good hand of God upon us through an
extremely eventful month. In September, we participated in 4 different missions
conferences as well 2 additional church meetings. God -~
stirred us up and allowed us to minister in a variety of -
ways. Several churches had Christian schools, allowing -
us to teach the students about the field of Cambodia
and the work of the missionary. Probably the most

creative ministry we got to participate in was tract

distribution as we marched in a Ohio Pumpkin Festival &= , {
parade. Even though we were in a very rural area, we were able to hand out about
7,000 tracts over the route.

On September 13, while travelling through
central Pennsylvania, our car broke down with a
burnt up clutch. By God's grace, we broke down near
a small town where we were able to be towed and
repaired. The Lord's provision was proved as He
provided the very amount we needed through a love
offering from a local church. It was amazing for us to
see God's people used as His tools to provide for a
need before we even knew we would need it! Thankfully, our car was successfully
repaired and is running great again.

September marked 6 months of deputation for us. We have been in almost
40 different churches around the country, and have logged many miles. Praise the
Lord, He is blessing our efforts. As of the end of September, we have 39% of our
support pledged. Please pray with us that we will continue to see that number rise.
We are specifically praying that we would be able to raise 50% of our support
before the end of the year. God is able, and we trust in Him.

Your Missionaries to Cambodia,

Matt and Nikki Brown
Romans 15:20-21

Interested in receiving this electronically? Subscribe online @ brownstocambodia.wordpress.com/partner-with-us

EMAIL: mattandnikkilO3 @yahoo.com

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions @ PO Box 725 e Kings Mountain, NC e 28086





